
 

Dear Incoming Freshman/Transfer Student: 

 

Please accept this letter as my personal invitation to join the East 

Brunswick Tech 2016-2017 Baseball Team.  We have varsity and 

junior varsity teams so I encourage all incoming freshmen, along 

with returning players to come out for the team. Our summer 

workouts, which start in the beginning of July, are a great way to 

get acclimated to Tiger Baseball.  We will meet Tuesdays and 

Thursdays from 6:00 to 7:30 throughout the summer. 

 

If you are interested in being a part of the baseball team, please 

contact me as soon as possible via e-mail at the address listed 

below.  Our schedule, the necessary paperwork, and summer 

workouts can be found on our website.  Please go to 

www.mcvts.net, click on Schools and choose East Brunswick 

Campus, then click on Athletics and choose the Baseball team 

page. 

 

Please contact me anytime with any questions you may have.  

 

Thank you, 

Coach Todd Sak 

Varsity Baseball Coach 

East Brunswick Tech 

sakt@mcvts.net 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer workouts 

begin in July! 

 

Tuesday & Thursday 

6:00-7:30pm 

 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE 

FOR MORE INFO 

 

GO TIGERS! 

 

EAST BRUNSWICK TECH 

112 Rues Lane 
East Brunswick, NJ 08816 

732-254-8700 

www.mcvts.net 

 

 

http://www.mcvts.net/

